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Comments:  

 This is a beautiful area that should be protected. We are already  losing to many areas like this to outside

interests.  I was one of the last people to see mountain goats in the Snowy Mountains south of Lewistown. That

was 20 years ago. I believe they have disappeared since then. Enforce the boundaries of this area and protect

the remaining wild life that lives there. Future generations will thank us for it.


